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Dear parents/carers 

I am writing to express my concern regarding road safety around our school; following a recent 

incident were a child was nearly knocked over. Thankfully no harm was caused on this occasion, 

but it serves as an important reminder of the need for caution when driving and parking near to 

the school. 

To ensure the safety of all our children, we kindly ask for your cooperation in the following 

matters:- 

1. ** Drive slowly and carefully ** in the vicinity of the school, especially during drop-off and 

pick-up times. 

2. ** Escort your children safely across the road **  if needed, rather than letting them cross 

alone. 

3. ** Do not park on the yellow zig-zag lines ** outside the school gates. These are no-parking 

zones to ensure visibility and safety for everyone. 

4. ** Be mindful when parking ** avoid blocking roads/paths or creating unnecessary hazards 

for pedestrians and other drivers. 

 

Please be assured that I am in touch with both the Highways Department and the local police to 

address these concerns. We are working together to improve road safety measures and ensure the 

protection of everyone in our school community. 

The safety of our children is our highest priority, and rely on your support to maintain a safe       

environment around the school. 

Thankyou for your understanding and cooperation with this matter. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Bates 

Headteacher 

School Holiday Absence 

Please remember that NO holidays during term time will 
be authorised. Unauthorised  absences of 5 days or 
more, during two consecutive half terms, will incur a 

penalty notice from Bolton Council. 

Please can you advise the office as soon as possible of 
any changes to contact details for your child, including 
mobile numbers, home landlines and full addresses for 

both parents. Please also update any dietary and medical 
information for each child, so our records are constantly 

up to date.  

Email: main@sspp.bolton.sch.uk 
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Dinners are £12-75 per week payable on Monday in advance. 

One month’s notice will be required in writing to change to 

pack lunch.  

Tues 28th Jan   4 Year 5 pupils to MSJ Maths (.00-12.00am 

    8 Year 6 pupils to Harper Green for cricket  

    2.30-5.30pm 

Thurs 30th Jan  EYFS Stay & Play ‘Chinese New Year’ 9.00-10.00am 

    Yrs. 3/4 Gymnastics 8 children 12.00-3.00pm 

Mon 3rd Feb   Children's Mental Health Week 

Tues 4th Feb   5 Year 5 pupils to MSJ English master class  

    9.00-12.00pm 

Wed 5th Feb   Year 6 Parents Consultation All Day 

    EYFS ‘Superhero Day’ 8.00-9.00am 

Thurs 6th Feb  Safer Internet Day—All day 

    Year 2 trip to Manchester Airport—all day 

Tues 11th Feb  Reconciliation at St Patrick’s Church 6.00-7.00pm 

Wed 12th Feb  Rec and Year 1 to St Patrick’s church 

Thurs 13th Feb  Year 2 assembly ‘Come fly with me’  

    2.30-3.00pm 

Mon 17th Feb  School closed for Half Term hols for 1 week 

Mon 24th Feb  School reopens at 8.35am after hols 

Tues 25th Feb  Year 6 ‘Booster Club’ 3.15-4.00pm 

Wed 26th Feb  Year 1 to Bolton library/aquarium 9.30-10.30am 

Thurs 27th Feb  Year 1 Audiology 9.30-11.30am 

    Year 4 assembly for parents 2.30-3.00pm 

Fri 28th Feb   EYFS ‘Teddy Bears Picnic’ 8.30-9.00am 

Weekly Attendance 

Well done to Year 6 who are this week’s      
attendance superstars with 98.4%  

Year 2 are our most punctual class. 

Well done everyone!! 

   

Rec  Fiona 

Year 1  Oscar 

Year 2 Prakshal 

Year 3 Elaine 

Year 4 Riyansh 

Year 5 Neeva 

Year 6 Chrysolite 

Student of 
the Week 

   

Rec   Sara 

Year 1   Aria  

Year 2  Aaliyah  

Year 3  Jake  

Year 4  Amelia S 

Year 5  Antoni 

Year 6  Aimal 

Virtues to live 
by 

Well done to our Year 6    football 

team who are participating in a 

football league with other 

schools in the Bolton area. On 

Thursday   evening the team 

drew 1-1 with the Olive Tree   

primary school and won the    

other game 3-0 by default. The 

team played really well and     

deserve the results that they are 

achieving 

Well done to you all. 

 

Six  of our Year 5children participated in the game 

of Boccia this week. This is a target sport played 

indoors with soft leather balls and is very similar to 

the game of bowls. Our children excelled, displaying 

great teamwork skills, and thoroughly enjoyed the 

experience. 

 Well done to you all ! 


